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Further revisions to public health guidance may impact our decision-making process. We continue to 
remain cautious as we ease back into normal operations and will keep you apprised of any major 
changes as we move forward. 
 
Two points to reference: 
 

1. The court is interested in any feedback or suggestions regarding court operations and 
services.  If you have feedback or suggestions, please contact Court Executive Officer Bob Fleshman 
at bob.fleshman@napa.courts.ca.gov or (707) 299-1110; and  

 
2. Zoom is here to stay; it’s a nice addition to the court system. 

 
Thank you again for your collective efforts in supporting the Napa County Superior Court 
throughout the pandemic. This has truly been a team effort across the board and our community has 
benefitted. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mark Boessenecker    Cynthia P. Smith 
Presiding Judge    Assistant Presiding Judge 
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